
MARTIN COUNTY BOARD OF COUNTY COMMISSIONERS

FIND OUT WHAT'S HAPPENING IN YOUR NEIGHBORHOOD!

Please take a few minutes to check out the new and improved projects portal at
www.martin.fl.us/projects, where users can search for both county and private development
projects. From this page, users may choose to search for information related to county
projects included in the Capital Improvement Program or private, proposed development
projects located within Martin County.
 
Enhancements have been made to the search functionality for proposed development
projects, which are private projects including residential, commercial and industrial
applications currently approved or under review. Users may simply select the “Proposed
Development Projects” option and can then search by project location, keyword, commission
district or the file number found on the yellow proposed development sign at each site. The
search process is more user friendly and the maps and content have been updated and
refined.
 
To find out more about roads, bridges, wastewater and stormwater systems, parks and other
projects being constructed by Martin County, simply select the “County Projects”
option. Search by keyword, location, commission district or type of project and find
information such as a project description, status, photos, project contact and more.  
 
The new and improved projects portal offers one stop shopping for residents searching for
information about what’s happening in their neighborhood. Visit www.martin.fl.us/projects to
start your search today! 

This document may be reproduced upon request in an alternative format by contacting the County ADA Coordinator (772) 320-
3131, the County Administration Office (772) 288-5400, Florida Relay 711, or by completing our accessibility feedback form
at www.martin.fl.us/accessibility- feedback.

The comments and opinions expressed herein are those of the author of this message and may not reflect the policies of the
Martin County Board of County Commissioners. Under Florida Law, email addresses are public records. If you do not want your
email address released in response to a public records request do not send electronic mail to this entity.  Instead, contact this
office by phone or in writing.
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